
 

 

 

 

 

 

     11th December 2024 

Dear Oaklands Junior School Families,  

RE: French Early Years session  

My name is Cari Weston and I have been running BilinguaSing classes in the local area for 

more than 5 years, working in a number of local primary schools to support children on their 

language learning journey.  I am delighted to confirm that I will be bringing a French lunch 

club to all children at Oaklands Junior School from January.   

 

‘BilinguaSing’ runs sensory bilingual music classes that stand out from the usual language 

clubs on offer and our On y Va!’ (‘Let’s Go!’) programme is specifically designed for Primary 

Schools. Our sessions for Key Stage 2 are specifically designed to be fully compatible with 

the KS2 languages curriculum and complement their existing French studies at the school, 

but still has the BilinguaSing fun to inspire and encourage children.  

 

The club is open to all years and will start from Thursday January 16th and run for 10 weeks 

at a total cost of £60.  Places can be booked at the following link: https://bit.ly/4fAufs2  

 

Places will be given on a first come, first served basis.  Discounts are available for siblings – 

please email cari@bilinguasing.com for more information. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me and I look forward to getting 

started in the school in the New Year. 

¡Gracias! / Merci / Thank you! 

Cari Weston, Owner, BilinguaSing Wokingham & Bracknell 

BilinguaSing Wokingham & Bracknell 
 

Phone 07729261018 
cari@bilinguasing.com 
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